
el  

Make Checks Payable to: Parkview Oaks Civic Association Mail to: PO Box 87206, Baton Rouge, LA 70879 

Circle Amount:  Standard $50 Precious Metals Club Levels: * Bronze $75   Silver $100   Gold $150     Platinum $200+ 

* Precious Metal Club donors will be acknowledged in the Newsletter.  
If you would prefer to be anonymous, please indicate here ________________. 
 
 
Resident’s Name: _______________________________   Email ___________________ Phone _________________ 

 
Spouse or other Resident __________________________ Email _______________________ Phone_____________ 

 
Address _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Preference for Contact: 

Email: ________ Phone ___________ Text _____________  None ______________ 
 
I would like  to be contacted about the following_______________________________________________________ 
 

SPONSORS WELCOME! 

If your business would like to sponsor the next 
newsletter or event, we would love to hear from 

you.  The newsletter printing costs are 
approximately $140. Contact Jerry Chenevert at 

225-335-0254 

DID YOU KNOW?  City Ordinance prohibits 
parking on the grass of a house in a subdivision? 
Violators will be issued a fine by City Police.  
The ordinance’s intention is to keep up 
neighbor’s property appearance values. 

Platinum ($200 +)  

Jerry & Debbie Chenevert 
Ralph & Susan Lott 
Connie & Danny Nesbit  
Monya & Doug Paul  
Christy Scoggins 
 

 

Silver ($100)  

Shawn & Sandy Benbow 
Al & Anne Hindrichs 
Barry Dison & Tracy Rankin 
Nanette Lamothe  
Tom & Christine Miller 
Jason & JJ Pennington 
John Phelps 
Frank & Trish Rugeley 
Thomas Warner  
 

Bronze ($75) 
 
Myrle Browning  
Neil & Glenda Dees 
Rick & Darlene LaBorde 
Vee Landry 
Jerry & Vicki Pellette 
Dr Marilyn Thornton 
Shirley & Allen Webre 
Clyde & Susan Williber 
 

 

An extra special thanks to our Precious Metal 
Contributors! 

 

DUES UPDATE – To all those who have sent in payments 
THANK YOU! If you have not yet paid you can use the form 
below to mail in your payment. Every penny counts! We 
have big goals but need your support. 

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU!  

OFFICERS ELECTED AT 
LAST MEETING 

 
Jerry Chenevert, President 

 
Keisha West, Vice President  

 
Christy Scoggins, Treasurer 

 
Susan Lott, Secretary 

 

 ************************ TEAR OFF PORTION BELOW AND RETURN WITH DUES ************************** 


